
OUR TEAM 

Ian Robertson - Interim Senior Pastor 

Jarrod Hunt - Associate Pastor  

Murray Edgar - Elder 

Duncan Peddie - Elder 

Darren Smith - Elder 

Tom Chapman-Smith - Elder 

Mark Flintoff - Operations Manager 

Sharon Flintoff - Global Missions Team Leader 

Joe Tiddy - Worship Director 

Youth - Kelly Johns and Reuben O’Sullivan 

F.U.E.L - John Shewan and Jade Lynn 

Kingdom Kids - Susan Williams and Rebecca Bracey 

Creche - Melissa Chapman-Smith and Ally Hunt 

WELCOME CARD 
We would like to know more about you. Welcome cards 

can be found at the information table in the foyer. 
 

Redeem your welcome card for a Free 

espresso coffee. 

ROSTERS  

 Today 04/10/18 Next week 11/11/18 

Welcome 

Team 
Carol Volunteers 

DiGs Duty Volunteers Kelvin Park 

Espresso  

Coffee  
Colleen Robertson 

Jess Mellar 
Jess Wilson 

Counting 
Euan Lock 

Alanah Su’a 
Sandra Shewan 

Dave Johns 

Frozen Meals 
To drop off meals for the 

freezer, please text  

Melissa Chapman-Smith 

027 314 6754 

FOOD BANK 
NEEDS:  

Large Plastic bags 

Monthly Giving (September) 
Actual: $26,133 

Budget: $32,667 

Newsletter Notices 
newsletter@morrinsvillebaptist.com 

Deadline for notices is Thursday10am 

4th November 2018 
4th Whiringa a rangi 2018 

Office Phone  07 889 5683 

 

NORMAL HOURS: 

Monday - Friday // 9am - 4pm 
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Speaker Kaikorero: 

Topic Kaupapa: 

Ian Robertson  

Topical 

 25 Celebration Service & AGM 

Straight after the church service 

This Morning Tenei Ata 

This Evening Tenei Po 

Speaker Kaikorero: 

Topic Kaupapa: 

Ian Robertson 

Moses 



Children@Morrinsville Baptist 

Kingdom Kids  Ages   4 - 10  
 

Sunday F.U.E.L  Ages 10 - 12 
Join us on Sunday mornings. We have fun, get creative, 
and learn about God & the Bible. Please sign in kids. 
 

Crèche    Ages 0 -  4 
In the Kindy Room. Free play with story time and snack 
in the middle. Parents are welcome to stay if needed. 
Please drop off children & sign-in. 
 

Nursing Mums Room  
In the RATA room (off the foyer). This is our room with 
comfy chairs and integrated sound for Mums with breast/
bottle fed babies.  Be in the service while being in a 
more private place with minimum distractions.   

Sunday FUEL 2019 
Do you have a passion for enriching our Sunday Fuel 
kids - age 10-13yrs - if so come see Rebecca or Susan 
You could be a helper, leader or much more. Don’t miss 
this opportunity. 

Kingdom Kids 
We have a busy term and need extra helpers. If you’re 
available please come on up. 
11th November, 18th November, 25th November,  
9th December, 16th December 
Come and help for one or more. Any help would be 
appreciated. 

Pastoral Care Team 
If become aware of any pastoral care needs and need 
some assistance in meeting these, you can contact one 
of the people on our pastoral care team.  
 
Those on our pastoral care team are: Bruce Mounsey, 
Sandy Smith, Sharyn Goodin, Kirsty Dodunski, Sharon 
Flintoff, Tom Chapman-Smith. 

Corporate Prayer for Morrinsville 
Join us to pray together for our church, our community 
and each other.  Prayer is on the first Tuesday of every 
month.  Please feel free to join us this Tuesday 6th 
November in the Lounge room from 7:30pm to 9pm.   
For more info please contact Jade Lynn  
on 022 079 9583. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOLLOW US  
on Facebook 

 

 

 

 LISTEN  
online sermons 

 

 

 

MBCOctober 

 

 
 

HEARING   
link available  

Fundraising for Easter Camp 2019 
The youth have firewood to sell!  Gum wood for 
next winter, drying nicely.  $240 per trailer load 
(2.4m cube)  
Contact Kelly or Dave if you want some! Get  
prepared for next winter and help the youth at the 
same time!! 

NOMINATIONS FOR ELDERS 
'With the church AGM fast approaching at the end of  
November, the eldership would like to invite nominations 
for the role of elder.  
 

If you could please prayerfully consider who God might 
be calling into that role, and give any names to Ian or the 
elders so they can work through the appropriate process 
before the AGM.' 

Shared Lunch for Jarrod’s farewell 
All are welcome to join us for a shared lunch after  
church on Sunday 2nd December. 
We want to celebrate Jarrod’s years of faithful  
service to our Church Family. 
The church will provide savouries and drinks.  
Please bring a plate of food to share.   
 
Will keep you posted about Ian and Colleen’s  
Upcoming farewell. 

Farewell Cards for Jarrod and Ian 
Please take the time to write a message and sign  
the cards we have for Jarrod and Ian.  They will  
be available before and after church services or 
during the week at the reception office. 

New members 
The eldership would like to recommend Peter & Joy 
Whittington and Kelvin & Raewyn Park for church  
membership 


